
WIN 5 GRAMS OF GOLD!!!

Southeast Portland Chapter

Membership Drive:

We are having a membership drive.
Beginning 01/07/2024.
If you are a current Southeast Portland Chapter A.B.A.T.E 
member, you are eligible to participate in our 2024 
membership drive.
WIN 5 GRAMS OF GOLD!!!
Generously donated by the late great Matt Hobbs.

Here are the rules:

To be eligible to win the gold, the Southeast Portland Chapter 
member must sign up five or more members. 
The Southeast Portland Chapter member who signs up the 
most new members wins the contest.
Memberships mailed in must be postmarked by May 31, 2024
Previous chapter members with elapsed memberships of 
3 years or more count as a new membership.
New members count.
A family membership counts as one member.
Married couples will count as two memberships.
The winner of the contest will be announced at the 
July 7, 2024 Chapter meeting at the High Rocks Restaurant.
915 E. Arlington St. Gladstone OR. 97027
The meeting begins at 12:30 pm.

Craig Blair, our Membership Officer, will administer the con-
test. Craig will monitor the new member applications and 
ensure they are recorded by the State Membership Officer.

 


